
 FOP Endorsement 

 Mrs.  Crystal Muhlestein 

 It  is  with  great  pleasure  that  the  Orem  Fraternal  Order  of  Police  (FOP),  Lodge  33,  write 
 you this letter of endorsement on your 2025 campaign for Orem City Council. 

 The  Orem  FOP  submits  this  endorsement  letter  based  on  your  commitment  to  support 
 members of the Orem FOP Lodge. Specifically, based on the following platforms: 

 -Controlling and directing growth and preserving Orem as Family City USA. 

 -Recognizing  the  police  department  as  a  critical  part  of  the  backbone  of  the  community, 
 and that through officers' sacrifice we can enjoy a safer community. 

 -Ensuring  there  are  clear,  open  lines  of  communication  between  the  city  council  and  the 
 Police Department and the Orem FOP. 

 -Prioritize  advocating  for  appropriate  resources  to  ensure  competitive  pay,  benefits  and 
 department funding. 

 These  campaign  philosophies  are  what  will  help  us  build  a  stronger  and  better 
 organization.  The  Orem  FOP  appreciates  your  consideration  and  desire  to  make 
 decisions that benefit Orem residents, businesses, and the Orem FOP membership. 

 Sincerely, 

 FOP Board Members (Lodge 33) 
 Orem Fraternal Order of Police 


